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February 28, 1952

Mr. Walter Ferguson
White Earth, North Dakota

Dear Ferguson:

I'm glad to have your letter of the 19th, and not what you

say about the Army Engineers bm up enough land for
23 million acre-feet of water r the Garrison Dam. As

you know, I have consistently opposed this.

ds I told you in my former letter, the best advice I can
ve you is for you to see Bigelow Nkel at Sanish. He's

the best person I know for you to contact, and may be
able to help you out.

With best wishes and kind personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Usher L. Burdick, M. C.
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